
 
Additional help over Christmas offered by the Blyth Foodbank in Partnership 

with Seaton Valley Council 

November 10th  

 

The Blyth Foodbank is offering to supply additional food parcels to families in 

need over the Christmas period in the Seaton Valley Area 

This would be a family food parcel with essentials and Christmas specials as 

well as an additional small parcel of Christmas goodies for any children in the 

family.  

We would ask each school to refer any families that they feel need help 

including the numbers of adults and children in each family they refer.  

The Foodbank would then provide Seaton Valley Community Council with the 

parcels required which we could be delivered either directly to the school or to 

the individual families. 

We would be grateful if all referals could be made directly to Seaton Valley 

Council via email by Friday 6th December 2020. 

The Council’s contact details are as follows: 

Email: contact@seatonvalleycommunity council.gov.uk 

Tel: 0191 23709870 


